
 
 

 

 
 

 

WE ARE NOW SCHEDULING  

SCIENCE CLASSES FOR 

BONE MONTH! 
If you would like Dr. Jason or Dr. Kate to 
come visit your science class (ages pre-k 

and up!) and teach your class about bones 
we would love to help you schedule a 

time in October to do that! 
 

Our available days and times are filling up 
quickly so be sure to let Katrice know and 
she will help you set up a complimentary 

science class! 
 

OCTOBER IS BONE 

MONTH  

IN SCHOOLS! 
 


